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Subject: IM-200 and IM-500 pump motor change 

 
 

The water pump assembly has changed on the IM-200 and IM-500 series ice makers.  In the 

future, if a water pump is needed for either of these units, please refence the table below. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 

Model number Part name Part number 

IM-200BAA 

IM-200BAB 

IM-200BAC 

Water Pump Assembly 2B0628A01 

IM-500SAA 

IM-500SAB 
Water Pump Assembly SP-5727 
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